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You’ve all continued to be very busy with your learning at home and 

school.  Here’s a selection of what you have been up to… 

St Margaret’s Academy Y5/6 

Celebration Newsletter 

Lockdown is clearly bringing out our 

baking and cooking skills in Year 5/6, as 

there’s definitely a ‘foody’ theme to lots  

of this week’s photos!  

Juliet in Willow Class has been fishing 

and managed to catch a mackerel.  Have 

a look at the delicious-looking pasty that 

she made with her Mum to take with 

her! 

Mr Robinson has been busy with his 

daughter baking biscuits to tie in with 

Year 5’s  ‘space’ theme –what  great 

cross-curricular learning!   

Meanwhile, Mrs Kennedy has   

enjoyed helping her children to bake 

cakes and pizza ‘faces’.  

Ella in Willow Class has been working 

hard growing potatoes and making 

bread.  It looks  delicious! 

Olivia in Willow Class has become such 

an expert cook that she’s now cooked 

dinner for her family!  Are you available 

for bookings after lockdown ends, Chef 

Olivia? 

 



Some of the Year 5 pupils have 

been enjoying activities at 

school this week with Premier 

Sport.   

The Year 6 children in 

school enjoyed a quick 

game of football! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ben in Willow Class made a treasure map for his 

brother, who had to crack the code to find the 

prize.  What fantastic teamwork! 



As part of our current 

‘Space’ topic, Calleigh 

in Holly Class has 

done some research 

about the solar 

system and produced 

a fact file about 

Mars. What great 

work! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There has been some great research going on in Year 5 and 6 for home 

learning topics.  Anusha from Hawthorn Class has produced an excellent 

research project based on the Bahamas, while James and Dillon in Hazel Class 

have  been finding out about renewable energy for Science. 


